
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem stresses maintaining security stability in Anbar

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, denounces the criminal act

that targeted Al-Ramadi City.

His Eminence tweeted on Sunday, October 3, 2021, “Anxiously, we followed the security breach in

Al-Ramadi City, Anbar Province, that targeted the Police Directorate. We condemn the criminal

act and emphasize the necessity to preserve security and stability in this beloved Province.”

His Eminence advise taking all of the necessary measures to prevent such scenes of violence and

terrorism across the province and the rest of Iraq’s cities.


